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Trusted Servants
in Your Employ:
Mary G.

Nell W.

Jessica ).

Judy P.

Sherri G.
Sharisse P.

Tony B.

William B.

Trusted Servants
on

The Board Of
Directors
Cha-Cha W.
Chuck H.
Maggie C.
Morris T.

Sal C.

Ed P.

Juan A.

Cora S.

Joe H.

Stick With Us Here, We Are Moving Pretty Fast!
Way Contributions........ Yes!

United

If at work you give to United Way and If you designate us
The Alano Club of San Jose, Inc. (NOT EAST) . For your
donations they will, for a fee send them to us. It will really
help us, so give it a try.

Emergency Membership Meeting:

The theme of this meeting was the subject of keeping the
doors open at the Alano Club of San Jose. Quite a few
people came to the meeting and | think some really positive
strong business ideas prevailed. Copies of the minutes are
available at the Club.

Our New Club Membership Rates are as Follows, Effective October 1st:

Single Membership

One Month $20 Six Months $100

Thirteen Months $200

Senior Membership and Other Fixed Incomes

One Month $10 Six Months $50

Thirteen Months $100

Anyone unable to pay dues will be allowed to work off their membership at our Club.

Twelve Step Meetings renting our Main Meeting Room will pay a minimum of $20 each

meeting.

Twelve Step Meetings renting our Downstairs Meetings will pay a minimum of $15 each

meeting.

Some of the prices in the coffee shop will be going up. Most won't!




These fine folks will be celebrating a milestone in their personal recovery:

Dale S. 10/01/65 Ken H. 10/01/93 Walter U. 10/01/76 Tracy M. 10/02/94
Buzz S. 10/02/73 Dale P. 10/04/87 Cha-Cha W. 10/05/88 Milton B. 10/06/80
Howard H. 10/10/82 Gary E 10/12/76 Mike D. 10/13/85 Larry 10/15/65
Letecia A. 10/16/94 Sandra G.10/16/79 Gino H. 10/16/85 Alison W. 10/16/90
Russ M. 10/17/89 Douglas M.10/17/86  Ron C. 10/17/85 Michael C. 10/17/89
Mike D. 10/18/89 Norma P.10/18/89 Kathleen S. 10/20/92 Hank C 10/24/78
Karonita V. 10/24/94 Ray M. 10/25/93 Ed H. 10/29/93

Congratulations!

Our Heritage Dinner
Celebrating 44 Years ------ October 14™, A Saturday.

Won't your please share this time with us. Tickets are not on sale and we want your
there. $15.00 a person. $150 a table. Everyone is welcome. We will have beef and all
that other stuff.

Alcoholics.....Fast Talkers, Slow Thinkers

Hey Buddy, Want to Win A Television?

Well here are the facts. You can’t possibly win this Emerson, 13” Remote Control, with
closed caption decoder without buying a ticket or two. Chances are available at the
counter or ask a board member. Well of course it’s color! For the second prize in
this endeavor we have a two piece, break down, pool que, with traveling case.

Help us, Help You and somebody New.

And The Member of The Month Award Goes To?

Gina J., who has been one of our most dedicated volunteers at the counter and grill for
some time now. Gina has been working real hard to make the Club prosper, and The
Board just wants to say Thank You Gina, Thanks for helping to make it work.



Aluminum Can Drive:

Help Us, Help You and Somebody New
The Third Saturday of Every Month.. Bring us your cans...... Please, last Month you
donated $95.95 worth of cans. Thanks.

And about those Dances:

Club Alano will be having its very first dance here at the Club. As advertised on KSOL
Radio. Don’t Forget the Date, October 7th, and October 21st.

Halloween anyone?
The Alano Club will be having a dance here on the 28th of October. That should be a
Saturday if we have identical calendars. Prizes, contests.

| love information, stacking it, filing it, alphabetetzing it, sorting it and reviewing it over
and over again and even sharing it with you-in fact | love everything about information
except using it.

We Had A Yard Sale and it Went Very Well, Thank You.

Camine, Lupe,Dale, Patricia, Richard, their two sons and daughter were able to bring in
$882.66 in two days with lots of help from lots of donations. We want to do another,
soon!

So give us a call or bring something in. Richard 363-8285, Carmine 298-9823, or
Tony B. 251-4912

A General Election will be held on the third Sunday of December, 1995/ The “Membership” will
be voting for four members to the Board of Directors. Any member, with a serioud interest in
the Alano Club, who would like to be considered to be put on the primary ballott, should write to
the nominations committee. Please include full name, any qualifications, and phone number.
Please respond by October 20th, 1995. The four incumbents are:

1. Juan A.
2. Morrit T.
3. Maggie C.
4. EdP.



